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The Board has suggested that weekly updates are distributed to Members and friends. 

And so, it begins. 
In future Bulletins I will endeavour to include some historic references of Club 

activities. 
 

 
Meeting 3rd February. 

 

 

We had an excellent discussion last meeting, with an excellent presentation by Iain 
McCrae, about becoming involved with the ANZAC service at Marivare 

Reserve,  Epsom.  Special thanks to Peter and Iain for the investigative work. 
The Board recommended we go ahead with this involvement, and this was endorsed 

by all present at this meeting. 

 

 

The 15 Players selection 

   for tonight’s game 



 
 

 
 

For our next meeting, 10th February, the focus will be a discussion led by President 
Elect Paul Jenner on "The Joy of Walking", an initiative explained briefly by Barry at 

our first meeting of the year. 
 

Please advise Sergeant Noel of your attendance, or if you will be an apology by this 
Friday 5pm, for catering purposes. 

. 
 

Duties for next meeting 10th Feb.... 
President- Craig 

Attendance - Alan 

Hospitality - Gwynyth 
Meals - Rod, Ant 

Thought for the week – Gary. 
 

 
 

Regards, 
Bill Appleton  

Bulletin editor 
Bill.appleton.ri@gmail.com 
 
 
 


